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	Continuing and ending our 3rd week of this course we are very hands-on, working at our own pace on subjects assigned to us. Working on reading and vocabulary skills is becoming much easier to me. I rewrite the words over and over at home on flash cards and notebook paper. This helps me a lot to understand the words more. As for reading, it takes me awhile to get the concept but I feel as if I am to take notes on the PowerPoint’s you have given us to go over on your page also helps me a lot. Besides working in class, my reading partner is also great of help. We have been finishing up our reading sessions and Stephanie is enjoying the process. We read, go over the book and any questions she has had then the vocabulary she wasn’t familiar with. I have recorded the information we have done and I am starting to submit it to my website. As for my website, to change the colors you have to go to the DESIGN icon, and when that opens you’re going to look to the left and you’ll see three icons, Favorites, Design Options & All themes. You want to choose the Design Options and you can go from there. It is fairly easy, and I am sure you can figure out what to do. Overall, I am very happy I have taken this class. So far it has helped me out a lot and I cannot wait to further with my information I have learned.
